
October 11, 2023 

The Town Board of the Town of Harpersfield held a public hearing and regular meeting on 

October 11, 2023. 

Present were:                    Lisa M. Driscoll, Supervisor 

                                             Matthew J. Taylor, Councilmember 

                                             Patrick F. Funk, Councilmember 

                                             Erik R. Reeve, Councilmember 

                                             Dwayne C. Hill, Councilmember 

Also present:                      Allyson M. Phillips, Town Attorney 

                                              Russell Hatch, Supt. of Highways 

                                              Linda E. Goss, Town Clerk 

                                              Laurel (Laurie) Bedford, Assessor, Chairperson 

Others present:                  Henry L. Browning 

                                              Gloria Anderson 

                                              Rhonda Slicer 

                                              Dennis (Dusty) King 

                                              Elizabeth Page, Editor for The Mountain Eagle 

                                              Robert Prush 

The meeting was called to order at 7:01 PM by Supervisor Lisa M. Driscoll. 

Supervisor Driscoll led the Board and those in attendance in the Pledge of Allegiance to the 

Flag.   

Supervisor Driscoll asked the Board if they have received the minutes for the regular meeting 

held on July 12, 2023?  The Board has received the minutes.  Supervisor Driscoll asked the 

Board if they had any questions, comments or corrections to be made to the minutes?  The 

Board had no questions, comments or corrections to be made to the minutes.  A motion to 

accept the minutes for the regular meeting held on July 12, 2023 as presented was made by 

Patrick F. Funk seconded by Dwayne C. Hill.  All voting Aye. 

Supervisor Driscoll opened the public hearing at 7:02 PM for the adoption of a Local Law of the 

Town of Harpersfield providing Real Property Tax Exemptions for Volunteer Firefighters and 

Ambulance Workers pursuant to Section 466-a of the Real Property Tax Law.    



 


